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You may be eligible to participate if you:

Do You Have 
Experience 

Using Mobile 
Technology?

An Equal Opportunity University 

Researchers at the University of Kentucky are conducting a 20-minute survey
to better understand the experience of using mobile technology during the
COVID-19 pandemic. This research will explore the factors that influenced 
mobile technology use. The findings from this research will be used in 
improving people’s access to mobile technology.

To learn more about 
the study, contact:

•	 Are currently living in the United States of America
•	 Speak English and are 35 years of age or older
•	 Have experience of using mobile technology (e.g., smartphone, tablet, laptop)
•	 Have never participated in this research before
•	 Spend at least three minutes completing the survey

Yi Lin
859-270-8777
anita.lin@uky.edu

Once enrolled, you’ll be asked to fill out an online survey.

	 1.)  Scan the QR code.

	 2.)  Visit: https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ah3MULL3hLH19dQ		
													           
	 3.)  Log in to your Amazon Mechanical Turk (MTurk) worker account to 		
		   access the survey (Please search HITs: “Mobile Technology Use During 		
		   the COVID-19 Pandemic”)

There are three ways to get involved: 


